
Tuesday Notes May 21, 2019  

Yearbooks: 

We have a few in the office. They are $21 and checks may be made payable to MSR.  

Summer Camp: 

Due to Memorial Day, the first week of Session I begins on Tuesday, May 28, not Monday, May 

27. If you want to sign up for Summer Camp, please email office@msor.org 

Tuition:   

Invoices will be going out soon for the new school year schedule; tuition changes in June to the 

2019-2020 amounts. Invoices will be sent soon via email/QuickBooks for June tuition.  

Please remember to either leave a check with us to deposit in June or mail one before the past 

due date of June 5. After June 5, there will be a $50 late fee added to the account.  Tuition is 

due on the first of each month and past due after the 5th.  

In July, there is no tuition payment, but there is the supply fee payment.  

Toddler Supply Fee $200 
Primary Supply Fee $150 
Lower El Supply Fee $375 (includes YMCA) 
Upper El Supply Fee $400 (includes YMCA) 
 
Then, August through May will be the regular tuition plus any late stay. You may need to adjust 

your online bill pays with your bank.   

Thank you!   

Ms. Ginny and Ms. Pam 
I truly can't believe it's the last week of school.  I can't express to you how much I have 

loved and enjoyed this class.  It has truly been one of my best ones ever!  I will truly miss 

all the children that are leaving the school and the ones moving up to Primary.  They will 

truly be blessed to get your children wherever they go!! 

We have some fun stuff lined up for the end!  We will have a swim day on Wednesday, May 

22.  On Friday, we will play with the parachute and paint faces.  Here's a breakdown on the 

details to come for the last week!  If you are not going to come on Friday, please let me 

know so we can get your things together and send them home on Thursday. 

• Please do not send warm-ups for lunch on Wednesday.  It takes us a long time to get 

them all changed after swimming or playing in water.  Thanks! 

• Wednesday-Come dressed in sunscreen, bathing suit, cover-up, swim shoes, and 

swim diaper (send extra)if applicable.  Bring in a bag-towel, extra clothes, and 

shoes.   

• Please send in a large bag that we can send extra clothes, diapers, and art projects 

in on Wednesday or Thursday so we can have it ready to go home on Friday.  A big 

bag like the ones that they sell at TJ Maxx are perfect! 
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• Friday-We will dismiss at 11.  Thank you for a wonderful year and I hope you all have a 

wonderful summer!  

Ms. Shannon, Ms. Rachel, and Ms. Kayla  
It's the last week of school! I can't believe my older kids are moving on to Primary!  I have 

grown to love this class and will truly miss them!  I can't wait to see how much my little 

ones grow and change over the summer!  Ms. Kayla, Ms. Rachel, and I want to thank you 

so much for trusting us with your children this year.  It has been an amazing year!  I hope 

you have a fantastic summer and can't wait to see you next fall! 

We have some fun stuff lined up for the end!  We will have a swim day on Wednesday, May 

22.  On Thursday, May 23, we will be cleaning our tables and chairs so they will need 

clothes or bathing suits that they can get wet in.  On Friday, we will play with the 

parachute and paint faces.  Here's a breakdown on the details to come for the last week!  If 

you are not going to come on Friday, please let me know so we can get your things 

together. 

• Please do not send warm ups for lunch on Wednesday or Thursday!  It takes us a 

long time to get them all changed after swimming or playing in water.  Thanks! 

• Wednesday-Come dressed in sunscreen, bathing suit, cover-up, swim shoes, and 

swim diaper(send extra)if applicable.  Bring in a bag-towel, extra clothes, and 

shoes.   

• Thursday-Come dressed in clothes and shoes that can get wet.  We will be washing 

the tables, chairs, and toys.  Please send in extra clothes and shoes.   

• Please send in a large bag that we can send extra clothes, diapers, and art projects 

in on Wednesday or Thursday so we can have it ready to go home on Friday.  A big 

bag like the ones that they sell at TJ Maxx are perfect! 

• Friday-We will dismiss at 11.  Thank you for a wonderful year! 

Ms. Ana Maria and Ms. Valerie  
Hello! 

I cannot believe it is the last week of school. The kids are so excited for our bug party on 

the last day of school!  

- Please make sure you have brought back all readers. We are finishing up inventorying 

them and will be sending home readers for the summer. You will be able to check out 

readers during the summer.  

- Please check the closet for any extra jackets. We have so many.  

-We will be cleaning the classroom this week. Please make sure your child does not wear 

any nice clothing. 

Graduation Info- Thursday, May 23rd: 

Third years: 

-Third year primary will go to graduation practice Thursday morning, May 23rd. If your 

child is in Ms. Angie's afternoon class, he or she needs to be dropped off by 8:30 am at 

Brookes Chapel (Shorter University). Ms. Angie will be there by 7:45am.  

-Graduation begins at 6:30 on Thursday, May 23rd at Brookes Chapel at Shorter College. 

Graduates need to be there before 6pm for group photos. Light refreshments will be served 

after graduation. 



 If you have any questions about graduation, please let us know.  

 

First and Second Years: 

- They will have a normal morning at school on Thursday.  

-They are invited to graduation. They will sit with you in the audience and then join the 

Graduates on stage to sing.  Graduation begins at 6:30pm at Brookes Chapel (Shorter 

University).  

Afternoon Class on Thursday: 

Ms. Ana Maria's and Ms. Angie's afternoon class will both be resting for all of afternoon 

class in preparation for graduation. If your child is in Ms. Angie's afternoon class, they will 

need to bring in a naproll to rest on. If you would like to take your child home to rest, 

please let us know. We realize that sometimes children rest better at home.  

Last Day of School- Friday, May 24th: 

We will be celebrating the last day of school with a bug party. The children are so 

excited.  There will be no lunch on Friday. Students need to be picked up by 11:15am. 

***Please send in a large bag with your child, so we can send everything 

home.*** 

Thank you! 

Ana Maria 

Ms. Angie and Ms. Carolina 
Hello everyone! 

We can't believe this is our last week of school. We are cleaning and closing down our 

classroom, we are enjoying our last few days together as a group. 

Graduation is Thursday, May 23rd, 6:30 at Brooks Chapel, Shorter College. Graduating 

students have to be dropped off at the chapel Thursday morning for rehearsal. They need 

to be picked up and they can either go home to rest or come back to school. At school, we 

will only rest after lunch time since it will be a long day for all of us. Please make sure your 

child will have a nap roll that day. 

Library book and readers should all be returned to school by tomorrow. We will send 

readers home for children to read over the summer and we will send instructions and how 

to exchange and the days we will be here to do so. 

Friday is our last day of school, we will dismiss at 11:15 am, so no lunch on Friday. It will 

be our "bug day" and we will have fun activities to dismiss the school year. Please make 

sure to bring a bag with your child's name so we can send all their things back home. 

There are still spots left for summer tutoring if you need to reserve your time you can 

either call, text or email us. 

Thank you for everything you did for us. We really appreciate entrusting us with your child 

this school year. We have loved having them with us and we sure will miss them. 

Happy summer! 



Ms. Angie & Ms. Carolina. 

Ms. Dolores and Ms. Robin  
We will celebrate the birthdays of Carter and Gabriel on Wednesday, May 22, with a birthday lunch. 

Please make sure that your child brings a backpack every day. We will be sending stuff home. 

Graduation will be on Thursday, May 23. Attendance is mandatory for all elementary 

students, so please mark your calendar.  This will be our Spring choral concert and we want 

to give our friends an awesome send-off to the next level. 

Third year students will be recognized for their mid-point accomplishment for moving from 

Lower to Upper Elementary.  

We will have graduation rehearsal May 23rd; please drop-off students by 8:00 AM at 

Brooks Chapel Thursday morning. We will need help transporting back to school later that 

morning – please let me know if you can help.  

Graduation begins at 6:30 p.m. Third years need to arrive prior to 6:00 p.m. for the group 

picture. Graduation will be at Brookes Chapel at Shorter College. First and second years 

need to wear their Spring/Sunday best. Third year girls need to wear a white or ecru dress 

and shoes. No strapless or spaghetti strap dresses. No high heels (no more than ¾ inch 

heel). Sandals need to have a strap across the heel. Boys need to wear a white Oxford 

shirt, khaki dress pants, and a navy jacket. They can wear any standard tie or bow tie. 

They need to wear dress socks and dress shoes.  

Field Day is May 24! Dismissal is at 11:30. Please wear gym clothes for Field Day and bring 

a bag to take belongings home.  

Thank you for a wonderful year! We will miss the students moving on (and up) and look forward to 
spending another year with our returning students. 

Ms. Maggie and Ms. Stefanie  
Hello, 

Thank you to the families of Ace, Katie, and Zoe Katherine for providing us with lunch last 

Friday!  

Graduation practice is Thursday morning on May 23rd at Brookes Chapel. Please drop off 

students by 8:00 a.m. at the Chapel. Please let Ms. Maggie know if you are transporting 

your child back to school. If your child needs a ride back, please drop off their car seat at 

the chapel.   

Graduation is on May 23rd. This is also our spring concert meaning 1st, 2nd, and 3rd years 

need to plan on attending the performance. Third year students will be recognized for their 

mid-point accomplishment for moving from Lower to Upper Elementary. Graduation begins 

at 6:30 p.m. Third years need to arrive at 5:45 p.m. for the group picture. Graduation will 

be at Brookes Chapel at Shorter College. First and second years need to wear their 

Spring/Sunday best. Third year girls need to wear a white or ecru dress and shoes. No 

strapless or spaghetti strap dresses. No high heels (no more than ¾ inch heel). Sandals 

need to have a strap across the heel. Boys need to wear a white Oxford shirt, khaki dress 

pants, and a navy jacket. They can wear any colored standard tie or bowtie. They need to 

wear dress socks and dress shoes.  



Please remember that May 24th is our last day and a ½ day of school! Students need to 

wear gym clothes for Field Day and they also need to bring a book bag. They will be taking 

their belongings home. Please plan on picking up your child by 11:30.  

Thank you for a great school year and we hope that everyone enjoys their summer break!  

Ms. Maggie & Ms. Stefanie  

Ms. Rebecca and Ms. Kaitlin  
We cannot believe it is the last week of school!!!! 

Please have students bring a bag on Wednesday so that they can take home items from 

their lockers. 

Thursday morning (5/23/19)- students will need to be dropped off at Shorter College for 

graduation practice. If you are available to help transport students back to school, please 

let us know.  

Graduation is at 6:30 PM Thursday evening at Shorter. 6th years will have a group photo 

taken at 5:45 in the Shorter courtyard. 6th years will need to wear white. 4th and 5th year 

students can wear any color dress clothes and arrive between 6:00-6:15 PM. 

Friday is field day and a half day! Students need to wear gym clothes and sneakers.  

We are working on summer reading and will have it posted soon!  

Students will be dismissed at 11:30. No late stay on Friday.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
  


